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Promise Care Child Development Center’s

January 2025 News!
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Director’s News
It is hard to believe that 2024 is gone!!! WOW WOW WOW 2024 was a great year for Promise Care. We celebrated our 27th anniversary, I celebrated 21 years of working at PC, our PK classes were graduated, and we enrolled more great families to our big PC family… plus we had lots of trips, Thanksgiving feast and parties, VBS songs and dancing, and different Holidays videos. 2024 was a fun year!!! 

we are praying for 2025 to be even better 😊 LOTS OF BLESSING ON YOU AND YOUR FAMILY😊 
I hope everyone had a great Christmas! 
We are so thankful to everyone that gave us gifts and donated money for lunch!!! 

We have the BEST PARENTS EVER!!!  Holidays are a wonderful way for us to reflect on their meaning and a time to enjoy with our family. I sure hope you all enjoyed the Christmas movie that your children performed
it’s great to listen to Christmas songs during the holiday season but it’s even better when you watch your child dance and praise😊 

I will be celebrating 22 years of working at Promise Care in 2025, it has been the most wonderful experience in my life. I worked as a Physics and Chemistry teacher in Egypt before I came to the states but to be honest, I enjoy working here the most. Watching all 
my babies grow in God’s word and Christian manners, makes me feel that I make a difference in this world. I am so blessed to have all of you in my life. Parents, children, and staff I LOVE YOU! 
Promise Care will close on Wednesday January 1st for the New Year Holiday!!! 
 Please remember that there is to be NO double parking under the covered driveway.  We need to be mindful of each other and our need to pick up our children.  There is ample space for picking up without blocking the route that emergency personnel would need in the event of an emergency. If you find someone not parking in the correct place, please come see me rather than confronting the person in the parking lot. Don’t Park near the curb unless if you can’t find an empty parking spot!! 
2024 Tax forms will be prepared for parents who request them.  Promise Care will have Tax forms ready by January 24th.  Please notify the office if you need a statement for tax purposes.
Tuition:
Child Care tuition is due on Mondays 6 p.m. $25 late fee will be applied to late payments or any return checks.
If you have repeatedly received balance due bills and have not responded, as of today, we have no choice but to give you 2 weeks’ notice that your childcare service will be terminated.  In order to prevent termination, you must respond immediately.  Promise Care is a ministry, but we are also a business and must continue to pay staff, utilities, insurance, etc.
Important dates:
January 6th : New Tuition charges

January 10th: Wear a unique Hat to school.

January 17th: winter PJ Day

January 24th: Animal print Day 

2024 Tuition charges:

Infants $240
Toddlers $225
2’s $195
3’s $185
PK $175
A/S $117
A/S Summer/ spring break/ winter break
 $ 150

Activities fees are due twice per year. Once by January 31st and second time by June 30th 

Activity fees will cover classroom/ activity supplies and field trips.

· Activity fees for 2’s and 3’s $60 per six months 

· For PK $70 per six months 

· For A/S $100 only due once by June 30th 
                  Ms. Neven Kalda

Director
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January Birthdays
Ms. Suzy – January 4th
Ms. Andrea – January 17th
Ms. Jennifer – January 18th
Reed …2’sII … January 1st
Endry …..PKII…January 5th 

Henry …2’sII… January 12th
Annalisa …A/S …January 14th
Levi…3’s…. January 16th 

David…. 2’sII…. January 25th 

Walker…. PKII …. January 26th 

J. J ….PKI……. January 27th 

Arthur …...2’sII…January 28th 
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Welcome to 2025!
WOW time is flying by. The infants are growing fast and are looking forward to a great New Year.  
We are praying for a Happy and Healthy Year for our babies.  
  Ms. Carol, Ms. Nadine, Ms. Madison, Ms. Neek, and Ms. Raquel     
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The Toddler room made some awesome Christmas crafts and art projects!
They have moved on in decorations to add a wintry theme and continue to work on their ABC’s with help of picture books.

We wish all families a blessed Holiday season! 

Praying for a beautiful New Year!!! 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year,
Ms. Lena and Ms. Tamara 
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Happy new year to all parents & children. 
Now that the weather is changing, please make sure you send a heavy coat, hat and gloves for your child, as we do take the angels outside when the weather permits.
I am so proud of all my potty training friends; they are doing a great job! God bless them all.

Love, 
Ms. Rupal  
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  Happy New Year!!!!
Pray this New Year will bring lots of love prosperity, and blessings into your homes.

This month we will be learning about Gideon, Ruth, Samson and Hannah. Did you know Samuel was dedicated to the Lord since he was just a child? Your little ones would be thrilled to learn letters “K-N”, and numbers “1- 10” 

Please take care and love each other always!  
Be Blessed.  
Ms. Darqueta and Ms. Eirini  
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 We are looking forward to the many blessings God has in store for us in the New Year. We will be reviewing learning letters I-J. We will be tracing numbers 5- 10. 
We had so much fun celebrating Christmas and doing something new every day the entire month of December!! It was the best year ever! We are praying for 2025 to be much more fun😊 
God bless you,

Ms. Indu, Ms. Amani, Ms. Ashley 
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Dear Parents,
I hope you all have enjoyed celebrating the Christmas season with your loved ones! Pre-K is continuing to flourish, as always. We are almost halfway through our alphabet study and everyone is doing a fantastic job with their numbering and counting skills.  Please stop by our classroom any time to see your children's creations that we have on display!  I pray that God shows his love and protection to all of you this New Year and bless you guys. 
Love,

Miss Andrea, and Ms. Yogita   
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Happy New Year! Our class is so excited to be changing years. We have been going over how the year holds our months, month hold the weeks, and our weeks hold the days. We are now in 2025 and have a fresh new start. Please make this an exciting topic in your home. Upcoming birthdays, family celebrations or annual vacation plans can be discussed at home for the year 2025! I suggest having a calendar at their eye level to mark off the end of each day and will help build our time concept. I look forward to the rest of our school year with you!

Ms. Jennifer, Ms. Heather and Ms. Rarah 
Awesome Afterschooler
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 Wow!!! Our awesome 2024 is coming to an end. We had great times, great trips and great fun during this year. The last few weeks we spent a lot of time practicing for our Christmas play and I think our children did an amazing job in the Christmas video that Ms. Neven sent out, I am very proud of them… I was in tears watching😊😊 We are learning stories from the bible, practicing good citizens manners and enjoying our winter break!!! 

 Thank you so much for sharing your all-stars with us.

Love,

Ms. Amani 
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